
 

Ref No: UBMC/24-25/H/02       Date: 05/10/2024 

 

Notice  
                                                                                                     

 

                                                      Subject:  Durga Puja Vacation 

 

Dear Students, Faculty and Staff, 

 

This is to inform you that the college will remain closed from October 7, 2024 to October 17, 

2024, on occasion of Durga Puja festivities. 

We encourage everyone to reflect on the values of peace and harmony during these significant 

occasions. 

Regular classes will resume as per the regular schedule from October 18, 2024. 

Wishing you all a meaningful holiday. 

 

                                                                                                                  Best Regards, 

 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Kamal Bhattacharyya, 

                                                                                                       Principal, 

Uttar Banga Maheshwari College. 

 

Copy to: - 

1. The Chairman, UBMC -for info only 

2. Office 


